1.A team of Kenyan teachers to visit Hafnarfjordur and work in your schools to learn best
practices. In exchange, Hafnarfjordur teachers would also visit Kenya and share experiences in
Kenyan schools.

2.Schools in Hafnarfjor8ur to twin with schools in Kenya and develop long lasting partnerships at
both institutional and individual levels.

3.Football clubs, Handball clubs and cultural groups from Kenya to participate in sports and
cultural festivals in Hafnarfjérour, and vice-versa.

4.Link youth and women groups, sports and cultural groups in Kenya to youth, women and clubs
in Hafnarfjordur. '

5.Establish a Hafnarfjérdur-Kenyans Friendship Group to promote these activities, including
exploring investment opportunities both sides.

6.Hafnarfjérour to consider supporting a sports academy in Kenya to serve as a center for sports
and cultural exchange.

7.Joint program to develop sports and arts talent in children and youth. Icelandic and Kenyan
children/youth to visit and participate in events in both countries.

8.Hafnarfjérdur to partner with Ababu Namwamba Foundation in supporting charitable initiatives.

Please do accept our appreciation for the guided tour of sports facilities in Hafnarfj6rdur, which
you graciously arranged at such short notice. We picked up some very useful lessons.

Let me also take this opportunity to welcome you to Kenya. It would be great for you to grace the
official opening in September of Veslo School, which has been built with Icelandic charity to
educate children from poor families.

We thank you most sincerely, once again, and look forward to your kind response.

Sincerely,




